APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: mo

Sent: 11 August 2020 13:17

To: Robson, Debra

Cc: Stubbs, Luke (ClIr); linda

Subject: Reference 20/02308/LAPREM - Beer Takeaway decking proposal
Dear Debra

| am writing in relation to the proposed scheme for beer takeaway decking right opposite my property. | live in one
of the flats in St Helens Mansions building 1-2 St Helens Parade. | and the remaining ten residents are horrified of
the scheme going ahead. Already the noise pollution has gone up significantly due to increased volume of traffic as a
direct result of closure of the sea front road but the idea that there could be alcohol take way decking from 10am to
11pm shows total lack of respect for the local residence. Can | ask, how would you like it if this happened in front of
your building? | am sure you wouldn’t like it. Selling alcohol/drinks all day long opposite my building will no doubt
lead to noise pollution, litter and other types of nuisance. | have always loved living in Southsea and like the idea of
people coming here and enjoying the seafront, as they should but that shouldn’t be at the behest of the local
residents having to suffer. | am therefore writing to formally voice my objection to the scheme for the reasons
aforementioned and sincerely hope that planning permission is not granted for this scheme.

Kind regards
Mohammad Amin
Director of St Helens Mansion





